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August 13, 1984
'

,

Enclosed for your information is a copy of a letter to Mr. Thomas Carpenter of
the Government Accountability Project addressing a concern you raised about
correspondence stemming from your interview with the Region III Staff on
June 12, 1984. Your concerns are still under review and you will be provided
with copies of the docu,ments in which your concerns are resolved.

If you have any questions, please telephone me at (312) 790-5500. Your
cooperation with the Nuclear Regulatory Comission is greatly appreciated.

t

Sincerly,
4

.

Charles H. Weil
i Investigation and

Compliance Specialist
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